
Mens Club Fall season has begun at Lakes Fairways 

Since the September article, things are happening at Lake Fairways and 

the Men’s Group is ready to serve. 

Men were trying some new menus this past event. Cooking and serving for 

the Lake Fairways HOA concert with Bill Hilt and the Jam Band to entertain 

Full Time Residents. Food served was decided by votes online with 

Facebook, Meatballs Subs, Chicken sandwich, and some burgers as well. 

Some people loved it, and some people did not. The Bill Hilt and the Jam 

Band did a wonderful job, getting almost everyone dancing. It was well 

worth the extra work from many of the men including huge help from the 

Women’s group. 

With Fall, comes many new events, looking forward to our First Meeting in 

October on 17Oct and the first Pancake Breakfast on 21Oct. Check out the 

Calendar of events attached. 

PS: the best place to get updates on all events is Saturday Coffee at 

9:00am. Come check it out. Or follow Facebook for updates as well. 

Sincerely Your Board, 

John Donahue, Mike McCarthy, John Spada, and Dick Hayes. 

 


